
Feb 25th, 2010

To Whom It May Concern,

 I would like to wholeheartedly recommend Phi Theta Kappa member Liza Brown for any scholarship you 
may have available. She is a dedicated scholar and driven to succeed. She is energetic, respected, and liked 
by her peers.

I met her nearly two years ago, while writing her business plan for a pinup portrait studio complete with 
photo retouching services. I later taught her in my Mixed Martial Arts class. 

Here at Pierce College, she has been on the Dean’s List for four consecutive quarters. She is active on cam-
pus; performing in talent shows, awards luncheons, and singing the national anthem at basketball games. 
She is currently recording her first album here in our recording studios. She is a great role model to the 
younger music students. She is also considered one of the top Digital Design students. There are talks of 
having her paint a mural here. She has a work study position in our gallery this spring. She is a proud 
member of TRIO. She also volunteers extensively in her community. She owns her own business as a 
freelance artist and is well known in Tacoma. Liza is pursuing an Associate of Arts degree in Design and 
plans to transfer to Evergreen State College.  There she will complete her Bachelor of Arts degree. 

Please award her whatever funds you have available and be assured she will make your organization proud.

 

Sincerely, 

 

 Adrian Franklin
adrianofficial@hotmail.com

President, Phi Theta Kappa
Pierce College Fort Steilacoom Chapter


